
    

MEMORANDUM 

TO: State News Media 

FROM: Kentucky Retirement Systems 

DATE: October 27, 2017 

SUBJECT: Notice of Meetings 

 

The Kentucky Retirement Systems Audit Committee quarterly meeting on Thursday, November 
2, 2017, has been cancelled.  
 
The Kentucky Retirement Systems Audit Committee will hold a special called meeting in the 
near future. The date and time will be announced as soon as possible.  
 
   
cc: KRS Board of Trustees 
 KRS Staff 
 Meeting/Media Notification List 
 
 
 


